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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Friel, Tom (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2014 8:37 AM

To: Singerhouse, Rich (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 941 Cypress

Good morning Rich and Mai, 

I don't believe Rich had a conversation with the owner regarding the SA sent on the yard.I had spoken with owners 

several times and had given the owner an extension to clean the entire yard if all bags of garbage were removed in front 

of buildings.They had removed most but not all bags of refuse and debris by 10-2-13 in front only.I then gave additional 

time to clean the rest of the yard.On 10-7-13,no other work had been done and some of the original garbage,car 

bumper,etc. remained in front,and all garbage,debris and tall grass remained inside fenced part of yard.Owner was 

never told that he did not have to clean entire yard.The photo taken on 9-25-13, and one taken on 10-7-13 show the 

same debris in front of house/garage.Hope this helps.Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Thanks, 

Tom
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From: Singerhouse, Rich (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2014 6:34 AM 
To: Friel, Tom (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: FW: 941 Cypress 

 

 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 2:34 PM 

To: Singerhouse, Rich (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: 941 Cypress 

 

Rich, 

Per our conversation, just a reminder:  Marcia wants you to email us with your recollection of your conversation(s) with 

PO relating to the clean up of the yard.  He indicated that he was told by you to only clean the exterior items outside of 

the fenced yard but not inside the fenced yard. 
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Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


